
From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
To: Aaron Daniels
Cc: Charles Lock; Shar Harvester; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD; Hensley, Chad, EMNRD
Subject: (Extension Approval) nAPP2107457594 - BELL LAKE UNIT NORTH #327H - 90 day extension request
Date: Thursday, May 27, 2021 1:34:00 PM

RE: Incident #NAPP2107457594
 
Aaron,
 
Your request for an extension to September 10th, 2021 is approved.
 
 
Robert Hamlet ● Environmental Specialist - Advanced
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First Street | Artesia, NM 88210
575.909.0302 | robert.hamlet@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

 
 

From: Aaron Daniels <aarond@kfoc.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 9:30 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
<Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Eads,
Cristina, EMNRD <Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us>
Cc: Charles Lock <CharlesL@kfoc.net>; Shar Harvester <shar.harvester@wescominc.com>
Subject: [EXT] nAPP2107457594 - BELL LAKE UNIT NORTH #327H - 90 day extension request
 
Good Morning All,
 
This email serves as an extension request for the remediation of the release associated with the Bell
Lake Unit North #327. I am requesting an extension from the original June 12, 2021 due date to
September 10, 2021 in order to complete sampling for metals delineation and clarification, potential
remaining soil removal, and closure.
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.
 
 
Aaron Daniels
Sr. EHS Representative
Kaiser-Francis Oil Company
918-491-4352
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